
Notes made at the Manure Storage Ordinance Review Meeting held on Thursday, 
September 2, 2021 – 1:00 p.m.   
 
Attendance by Zoom:  Bob Mott, Michele Sadauskas, Dan Butkus, Karl Jennrich, Tom 
Jerow, Robert Thome, & Becky Gaskill 
 
 
 

 There was general agreement with the modifications made at the request of Mr. 
Engle 

 It was felt that the modifications addressed Mr. Engle's concerns but that Karl J. 
will contact and confirm. 

 The Setbacks section was modified for clarity and to prevent covered temporary 
manure stacks from being located less than 250 from navigable waterways, and 
less than 100 ft of a wetland. (Michele S. concern) 

 Mr. Mott's concerns on how to enforce both the 180 days max storage and 
setback locations were addressed - enforcement through complaints. 

 Mr. Mott asked that Karl talk with Art Hilgendorf in LIO to generate some map 
overlays for how these setbacks affect existing farms. 

 It appears ready for DATCP review once Karl's dept "cleans it up" 
 Once back from DATCP review, Mr Fugle, Corp Counsel will review. 
 It appears ready for review by the Conservation Committee on 9/13 
 Mr. Mott will decide whether to forward it to P&D Committee or have that 

Committee review it during public hearings. 
 We are only slightly behind the August target for DATCP submission 

 
Prepared by: 
Dan Butkus 
 
 


